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Through following Jesus, we aim to be a caring, happy school, where everyone is valued and 

appreciated and can reach their true potential. We hope to act justly, love tenderly, and walk humbly 
with our God. 

 
READY, RESPECTFUL, SAFE  
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Monday 10th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

PTFA Non-Uniform- Euro 2024 
 
On Thursday 20th June, children are invited to come into school in Non-Uniform to celebrate 
the beginning of the UEFA European Football Championship. There is no specific dress code, 
but if the children would like to they can come in dressed in a football strip or in the colours 
of a chosen country that are part of the UEFA Euros.  
 
In return for attending in Non-Uniform, the PTFA would really appreciate the children 
bringing in a donation towards tombolas for the Autumn Term Fayre. This can be a bottle of 
something for the ‘Bottle Tombola’, a bag or packet of sweets for the ‘Sweetie Tombola’ or a 
new/ nearly new toy for the ‘Toy Tombola’. More information about the Autumn Term Fayre 
will be communicated nearer the time. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the School Office. 
 
Best wishes,  
 

PTFA 
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